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Northern BC Teachers: How do you feel about climate change? 
 

CETE is a research project that explores what northern BC pre- and in-service teachers feel about 
climate change and how they engage in climate change education. 

CETE Research Question 

How might northern B.C. K-12 pre- and in-service teachers be engaged to critically consider and 
respond to the climate emergency in their contexts and scopes of practice through teacher agency, 
creative pedagogy, educational leadership, and climate adaptation around climate change education?  
 
Participant Contributions 
 

• Pre-survey (15 minutes/one-time - September-October 2024) 
 

• Four climate change education workshops (90 minutes each)  
                                                                  (workshop times and delivery methods to be announced shortly on webpage)  

1) Feelings and Anxiety: Friday October 25, 2024 - Provincial Pro-D 

2) Health: Friday November 22, 2024 - School District #52 (Prince Rupert) 

                       Monday November 25, 2024 - School District #57 (Prince George) 

3) Curriculum: Friday April 11, 2025 - K-12 School District #52 and #57              

                                 Friday April 25, 2025 - School District #52              

4) Indigenous: Friday May 16, 2025 - School District #52 

                                Monday June 2, 2025 - School District #57 

• Post-survey (15 minutes/one-time - May 2025) 
 

• Focus group (90 minutes/one-time - June 2025) 
 
 

For more information or to get involved, visit the CETE webpage: 
https://www.unbc.ca/education/climate-education-teacher-education  


